
From: Paulette Duplessie  
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 2:24 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City Files: D01-20009 and D02-20018 

 

  
This email is to advise you that I am opposed to the request made in the above-named files for the 
following reasons: 
 
- height of buildings will obscure views and sunlight 
- there is not enough green space or park land nearby to accommodate that many new households 
- parking at Hillcrest Mall is already in short supply during holidays and when there is snow piled up 
- traffic congestion in the area is already a problem 
- I believe a corridor of high-rises along Yonge St will be an eye-sore and not be welcoming to the 
community 
 
Paulette Duplessie 
70 Baif Blvd., #702 

 


